To Whom it May Concern,

On Monday, November 18th, the Aquarian Charter School Academic Policy Committee voted to
amend the school’s grade offerings by eliminating 6th grade. Historically, Aquarian has served
students in kindergarten through 6th grade. However, beginning with the 25/26 school year, we
intend to transition to serving students in grades K-5.

This decision was made after careful consideration and is aligned with current district practice.

We respectfully request an amendment to our charter to reflect this change in grade structure.
The proposed amendment is as follows:

Current Charter Statement:
Aquarian is a kindergarten (K) through sixth grade school that offers a unique program within
the ASD.

Proposed Charter Statement:
Aquarian is a kindergarten (K) through fifth grade school that offers a unique program within the
ASD.

We appreciate your consideration of this amendment. Please let us know if additional
information is needed.

Sincerely,
Brittany Nerland

Aquarian Principal



